
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY of the Draft Initial Study with Proposed 
Mitigated Negative Declaration (Draft IS/MND), Notice of Intent to Adopt a 
Mitigated Negative Declaration, Preliminary Section 4(f) Determination, and 
Hybrid (In-Person and Virtual) Public Meeting

WHAT’S BEING PLANNED
The California Department 
of Transportation (Caltrans) 
is proposing to construct 
a new drainage system, 
including a 6-foot-by-4-
foot box culvert, to convey 
stormwater flows from 
west of U.S. Highway 101 
(US 101) to Richardson 
Bay in Marin City. The 
Project would also replace 
damaged storm drain pipes 
in the US 101/Donahue 
Street interchange area and 
repair uneven pavement on 
US 101 within the Project 
area. The Project area is 
along US 101 from Post 
Mile (PM) 3.3 to 3.7 and on 
Donahue Street adjacent to 
the US 101 southbound on- 
and off-ramps. 

WHAT’S AVAILABLE
The Draft IS/MND and Preliminary Section 4(f) Determination are available 
to read or download at CaltransD4Environmental.com. For printed 
copies or assistance, email Christopher.Pincetich@dot.ca.gov.
The Draft IS/MND is also accessible in alternative formats through the 
California Relay Service at 1 (800) 735-2929 (TTY to Voice), 1 (800) 735-
2922 (Voice to TTY) or 711.

LEARN MORE AND COMMENT
The hybrid (in-person and virtual via Zoom) public meeting will be held 
on Wednesday, June 18, 2025, from 6:00 to 7:30 PM (doors will open 
at 5:30 PM) at the Marin City Senior Center, located at 640 Drake Ave, 
Marin City, CA 94965. At this meeting, attendees will have the opportunity 
to learn about the project and ask questions. Join us in person, or go to 
CaltransD4Environmental.com for information on how to join virtually.
Submit a comment in writing during the public comment period, from 
Wednesday, June 4, 2025, to Monday, July 7, 2025. Send by mail to 
Caltrans District 4, Office of Environmental Analysis, ATTN: Christopher 
Pincetich, P.O. Box 23660, MS 8B, Oakland, CA 94623-0660, or by email 
to Marin_City_Second_Culvert_Project@dot.ca.gov.
For language translation, use the contact information below.
Para la traducción de idiomas, use la siguiente información de contacto.
Matt O’Donnell, Caltrans District 4, (510) 852-5113 or  
Matt.Odonnell@dot.ca.gov
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